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Phew!  We all made it through this unprecedented
year of schooling!  Thanks for hanging in there
with us as we’ve navigated through many Covid
mitigation efforts!  We appreciate your support
and thank you for allowing us to partner with you.

Wishing you all a wonderful summer filled with
adventures, celebrations, peace and relaxation.

Public Notice: WSCS Board Meeting is on June 15 at 2:00pm.
This meeting will be by teleconference pursuant to Executive Orders N-25-20 and N-29-20

WAY TO GO 8TH GRADERS!

ENJOY HIGH SCHOOL!



ACADEMIC DECATHLON ANYONE? Who is interested in this
academically challenging, enriching, and yes, FUN competitive event?  We
are currently finalizing our 2021-22 team of students who want to compete
with other Madera County high school students in the 2021-22 school year.
Please let principal Mindy Klang know as soon as possible!

GHS STUDENTS: CHECK OUT THIS GREAT OPPORTUNITY
& YOU MIGHT EVEN BE ABLE TO RECEIVE HIGH SCHOOL

CREDIT FOR BEING PART OF THIS PROGRAM!



GHS Students: Looking for an elective for next year? The following

Teacher Assistant electives may be available for high school credit:

● Yearbook photographer for both MHS & GHS Classes

● Math class teacher assistant (for MHS or GHS courses)

● Art class teacher assistant

● ROV teacher assistant

● MHS Academic Pentathlon teacher assistant

Girl Talk is returning in 2021-22!
7th, 8th, and high school girls are invited!  Girl Talk is a mentoring
group for 7th-8th grade girls.  High school leaders take turns as
greeters, foodies (bring the munchies), lesson presenters, discussion group leaders,
and game leaders--wherever they feel most comfortable. Talk to Mrs. Davis for
more info.

THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 2021-22 SCHOOL YEAR IS
THURSDAY, AUGUST 12TH!

~ onsite class schedules will be sent to you at the beginning of August ~



👩‍🎓THE WEEK OF GRADUATION WAS FILLED
WITH ALL SORTS OF FESTIVITIES!👨‍🎓

🎓SENIOR LUNCH ON MAY 24



✨With Special thanks to the Richards’ family for
their assistance & Senior Lunch decorations!!✨



🎓AND GRADUATION ON MAY 28

A job well-done! Congratulations GHS Seniors!



The Oakhurst Staff Cornhole

Champ:

Our CBO, Jody Jeffers!

ENJOY YOUR SUMMER!

“Only when normal things are not normal anymore do we realize how
special normal things are.”    Author Unknown


